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May 22, 2012

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, Colorado 80203

Overland Resources LLC is currently drilling the permitted well, Handke #3, API
05-001-09744, and is seeking approval to relocate only the surface location of
the permitted well, Handke #4, APl 05-001-09745, to a surface location 20' south
of the Handke #3 surface location as shown on the accompanying
documentation. The Handke #4 bottom-hole location remains as permitted.
Overland Resources LLC is seeking exigent circumstances under condition (2)
found in the COGCC Rules 303.1.

The change is the result of updated geologic interpretation suggesting the
Handke #4 should be drilled first and prior to the Handke #2. Currently the
Handke #2 and Handke #4 are co-located on a single pad at the surface.
Significant economic hardship will occur to the detriment of Overland Resources
LLC if the contract driller is unable to skid the rig to the proposed Handke #4 new
surface location at the completion of the Handke #3 drilling in the next 3-5 days.

The sharing of the Handke #3 well pad location with the Handke #4 will
significantly reduce interim and final surface disturbance and requirements for
the Handke #4. The sharing of Handke #3 well access with the Handke #4 will
eliminate approximately 1/4 mile of new access road and reduce the surface
disturbance from 2 pads to one. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
-Gregory

Gregory Pandolfo

Manager - Overland Resources LLC
Office: 303-800-6175
greg@overlandresourceslic.com



